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 KIWANIS MEETING OF December 6, 2021 

 We relived Thanksgiving today at Kiwanis!  The Hya� Regency buffet was a turkey 
 dinner.  And there was plenty for everyone (no need to fight with Uncle Frank). 
 Enjoying the special lunch were Maria, Anne, Bob F., Ann, Rick, Pat, Bob R., Ben 
 W., and guest Eliza from the UWGB Circle K Club. 

 Maria shared a wonderful prayer and then we had a deluge of Happy Dollars.  Bob 
 F. told us about his daughter's surprise 60th birthday party, Ann toured the Pabst 
 Mansion, Pat is flying to Ft. Myers this weekend, Anne got her booster shot, and 
 Maria gave the treasurer $3 which was money from two weeks ago and an extra 
 dollar that jumped out of her pocket! 

 Club member discussion of the Kiwanis "Cops and Kids" program idea.  We are 
 willing to give it a shot, we'll talk to Ben G. about trying it first at the YMCA. 

 Nicolet School mee�ng a�er the first of the year with the 3rd-grade class was 
 discussed.  Anne has a children's book deal for us if Nicolet staff is agreeable. 
 More to come on this in the future. 

 Eliza had a surprise presenta�on for the club.  A Circle K "sponsor" patch for our 
 banner!  Thank you, Eliza!  She also passed out invita�ons to their chartering 
 ceremony.  It will be held on February 22 on campus.  RSVP's needed by January 
 24. 



 Club holiday dona�ons were announced.  Checks are being sent to the Salva�on 
 Army, Paul's Pantry, NEW Community Shelter, Rawhide Youth Services, 
 Founda�ons (mental health wellness for children), and the YMCA. 

 The next lunch mee�ng is Monday, December 20.  But first, we are ringing bells for 
 the Salva�on Army at the Fes�val Foods store on University Avenue on Friday, 
 December 17. 

 10 to 11 - Ben W., Bob F. 
 11 to noon - Bob R., Anne 
 Noon to 1 - Ann, Rick 
 1 to 2 - Pat and an open spot 
 Contact Rick at 920.366.6163 if you can ring with Pat. 

 By: Rick Sa�erlee 


